
CTCP Evaluation
The IEPM group was approached by Microsoft to help evaluate their next generation TCP protocol that will be deployed with Longhorn.

The Phase 1 report detailing the experiments conducted on various high speed production networks is presented .here

http://www.slac.stanford.edu/pubs/slactns/tn04/slac-tn-06-005.pdf
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